
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THE LETTER MONTH LETTERS CONTINUE TO COME IN. FOR THOSE WHO WAITED TO 

WRITE AT THE LAST MINUTE, THANK YOU FOR GETTING THEM IN THE MAIL TO US 

QUICKLY.   

IT WAS ONE WEEK AGO THAT WE HOSTED TRIUMPHANT QUARTET IN CONCERT. ONE OF 

THE THINGS THAT HAPPENED IN CONJUNCTION WITH THIS CONCERT WAS THE NUMBER 

OF LISTENERS WHO PURCHASED TICKETS FOR THE PURPOSE OF GIFTING THEM TO 

SOMEONE WHO COULD NOT AFFORD TO. ALTOGETHER 40 TICKETS WERE PURCHASED 

FOR THIS REASON.  

[DANIEL – EMAIL] Hello WRVM "friends": I might actually make the deadline for letter month this 

time. Thank you for the excellent choice of Bible based teachers, and uplifting music you provide. 

Also thank you for the concerts and bus trips which help keep your listeners happy (although we 

can't afford them, but for the free tickets to the Triumphant Quartet, THANK YOU to whomever 

provided them!) I am also impressed by your support system which allows you to "survive" well 

without the "begging" so prevalent on other stations.  

THE CONCERTS ARE PART OF OUR MINISTRY. WHILE THEY ARE ENTERTAINING, A LOT OF 

MINISTRY ALSO HAPPENS IN THE LIVES OF THOSE WHO ATTEND.  

[DAN – EMAIL] Dear WRVM Staff. Happy Birthday and THANK YOU for sponsoring the Triumphant 

Quartet concert this past Friday night.  We had committed to watch our two grandsons (ages 11 & 7) for the 

weekend while their Mom & Dad were on a weekend anniversary trip.  We weren't sure how they would 

react to a Gospel Quartet concert, but they loved it.  Triumphant blessed all of us with wonderful, God 

honoring music and a Gospel message.  We purchased some of their CDs and the grandboys asked all 

weekend to listen to them in the car and when we tucked them in bed at night. Not only were my husband 

& I uplifted by Triumphant’s concert in this difficult year, we feel especially blessed to have started a love 

for Gospel music in our grandsons.  Thank you again for giving us that opportunity. May God continue to 

bless the ministry of WRVM. 

OUR NEXT CONCERT IS TWO WEEKS FROM TOMORROW FEATURING LEGACY FIVE & 

JOSEPH HABEDANK. TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG, OR BY 

CALLING 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


